
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/25/2022 1:24:30 PM

First name: Whitney

Last name: Koetter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been going to Holland Lake for the last decade, my mom and dad used to go there in the

1970's. It is a wild and scenic place that should stay wild and scenic and open to the public. The campground and

existing lodge plus day traffic make it an already bustling place. I believed strongly that a lodge expansion will

have a negative effect on the area - increasing the impact on the surrounding trails and lake. Privatization is not

the answer. This is public land. Please do not allow the expansion of the lodge. Please fight to preserve this

beautiful and special place for all Montanans! 


